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Kia ora Max,
 
Further to our phone conversations, I can confirm that Neil Construction has decided to
designate the proposed residential land at 155-157 Brigham Creek Road as balance lots, for
future development under Plan Change 5.
 
We will get the scheme plan amended to show that outcome, and get that sent through to you
as soon as possible.
 
Ngā mihi
 
 
Philip Brown | Director
 
Campbell Brown Planning Limited
Level 1, 56 Brown Street, Ponsonby | PO Box 147001, Ponsonby, Auckland 1144
DDI 09 394 1694 |  |  | www.campbellbrown.co.nz

        

 
DISCLAIMER: This electronic message together with any attachments is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, do not
copy, 
disclose or use the contents in any way. Please also advise us by return e-mail that you have received the message and then
please 
destroy. We are not responsible for any changes made to this message and/or any attachments after sending. We use virus
scanning
software but exclude all liability for viruses or anything similar in this email or any attachment. Views expressed in this email may not
be
those of Campbell Brown Planning Limited
 

P  Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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